
Sacramento Concert Band Council 
 

Minutes – March 23, 2015 Meeting 
 
 

The meeting of the Sacramento Concert Band Council opened at 6:20 p.m., March 23, 
2015, in the East Music Room of Rio Americano High School. 
 
Members present were: 
 

Bob Allshouse 
Dawn David 
Norm Hill 
Karen Hung 
Bill Parker 
Grant Parker 
Steve Sherman 
Linda Thomas 
 

Steve Sherman asked for a motion to approve the minutes of the February 23, 2015 
meeting.  There was a motion and a second followed by unanimous approval of the 
minutes. 
 
The group reviewed the ongoing efforts to recruit volunteers for the concert setup, truck 
driving, publicity, and email collection.  Grant said that his sister, Barbara Leach, may 
help prepare the flyer for the concert.  We still need people to help with the fund raising 
promotions at the concert.  This will involve people at a raffle table, people to give out 
tickets, and one person to get the raffle prizes together and to set them out before the 
concert. 
 
The band still needs commitments from people for loading equipment at Rio, driving the 
truck, and setting up at the church.  Four people could handle the loading job at Rio. 
 
Grant announced that the new website at sacramentoconcertband.net is up and running as 
is the band Facebook page.  Mark has a provider to host the website for a low fee of $4 
per month. 
 
Linda will inform the SVSBA about our concert date so it can appear on their website as 
well. 
 
We will need some blue shirts for new members at the Carmichael Park performance on 
the first weekend in June.  Nancy Bibby has extra shirts, and we need to allow enough 
time to order new ones if we are out of the needed sizes. 
 
The music library is still being kept at Bill Parker’s house.  Karen Hung will help sort 
things out after the season is over. 



 
Band members will need to help clean up Michael Price’s house during the week of April 
19 when his sister will come from out of town.  Much needs to be done.  The garage door 
opener does not work, but it may need only a simple repair by someone who knows 
electrical wiring. 
 
The next band council meeting will be on April 27, 2015.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:55 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Norman Hill 
Secretary 


